
 Oak Meadow Primary School, 
Ryan Avenue, 
Wednesfield, 

Wolverhampton. 
WV11 2QQ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 The Year Four visit to Kingswood will take place on Wednesday, 22nd March to Friday, 24th 

March. There will be many opportunities for your child/children to be involved in a wide range of 

physical activities and team/problem solving tasks. 

 Some parents and children are keen to plan ahead and are eager to know the items needed 

for the visit. we have included a kit list to give you an idea of the sorts of things recommended by 

the Kingswood Centre. 

 Nightwear   

 Underwear 

 Socks, over ankle length (lots of changes of socks!) 

 2 or more fleeces / sweatshirts 

 T-shirts 

 Long-sleeved t-shirt 

 Old trousers suitable for outdoor activities (preferably not jeans) 

 Trainers suitable for outdoors 

 Indoor, clean trainers (or school PE pumps) 

 Baseball cap  

 Warm hat and gloves 

 Waterproof jacket 

 Wash bag (soap and toothbrush etc but no body aerosol sprays) 

 Large towel  

 Teddy bear (small) 

 Plastic bottle for drinks 

 Sunscreen  

 Labelled plastic bags / bin liners for wet clothes   

 Spending money for ‘souvenir’ shop will be around five pounds (to be kept in a named purse) 

 

If you require any further information regarding our residential visit, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Clarkson and Mr Trott 


